
 
 

 
Case No. PAC-E-19-20 
Order No. 34597 
Contact: Adam Rush 
Office: (208) 334-0339 

adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 
 

 
BOISE (March 27, 2020) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission is accepting comments until 
April 7 on an application from PacifiCorp to have its 2020 inter-jurisdictional allocation protocol 
approved. 

 
The company requested the Idaho Public Utilities Commission approve its 2020 protocol with an 
effective date of Jan. 1, 2020. PacifiCorp updates its inter-jurisdictional allocation protocol from 
time to time in response to changing state policies and updated depreciation schedules, among 

many other factors. 
 
Public comment is being taken up to April 7 on PacifiCorp’s application. Because of the Covid -
19 outbreak in the United States, the commission is encouraging comments to be submitted 

electronically. 
 
Those wishing to comment can do so via e-mail by visiting the commission’s home page at 
www.puc.Idaho.gov. Click on "Case Comment Form" under the "Consumers" tab, and complete 

the form using case number PAC-E-19-20. Comments also can be e-mailed to Ted Weston at 
ted.weston@pacificorp.com, datarequest@pacificorp.com, or Adam Lowney at adam@mrg-
law.com. 
 

Comments also can be mailed to the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: Commission Secretary, 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission, P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0074. To mail comments 
via express mail to the commission, send them to: Idaho Public Utilities Commission, 11331 W. 
Chinden Blvd., Building 8, Suite 201-A, Boise, ID 83714. Comments also can be mailed to 

Rocky Mountain Power: Ted Weston, 1407 West North Temple, Suite 330, Salt Lake City, 
UT 84116 or to Data Request Response Center, PacifiCorp, 825 Multnomah, Suite 2000, 
Portland, OR 97232. 
 

For additional information on PacifiCorp’s application, visit: 
https://puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/3781. 
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